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Monday 24th June 2024 

 

Dear families, 

 

As you will be aware, Ofsted visited the school on the 12th and 13th March 2024. Following their visit, I 

am pleased to share the report from the two-day inspection. The inspection found that the overall 

effectiveness of the school is good and safeguarding is effective. Thank you to all the pupils who 

were involved in activities with the inspectors during the process. A heartfelt thanks goes to our staff 

team and governors for their incredible hard work. 

 

The report highlights, celebrates and confirms many of the strengths that make our school so special. 

It includes complimentary comments about the pupils and the hard work of the staff and governors.  

 

‘School leaders and governors work to establish an inclusive school that delivers high-

quality education. Leaders have developed a curriculum that is well planned. It is 

ambitious and successfully builds knowledge over time. Teachers use a range of 

carefully considered activities to deepen understanding.’  

 

Meanwhile, inspectors recognised that ‘Pupils respond positively to the school’s high 

expectations. They understand the importance of being in school and attend very well. 

They enjoy school and feel safe.’  

 

Our report contains just two targets, one of which the school has already commenced significant work 

towards. We will continue to prioritise these in our work as a community of life-long learners. You can 

view the full report here. It will be published later this week on the Ofsted website.  

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Chris Grey 

Headteacher 
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